
 

 

 

 

Election of full-time shop stewards (FTSS): Pretoria and 

Johannesburg regions - GPSSBC 
 

Members are informed that the PSA in Gauteng has two FTSS positions vacant in the GPSSBC (one 

each for the Pretoria and Johannesburg regions respectively). 

 

Members who fall within the scope of GBSSBC in the Gauteng Province are therefore invited to apply for 

these positions. Members should take note that to enhance service delivery, the vacant positions will only 

be filled by members who are working in the respective regions.  

 

Applications for the Pretoria region should be sent to Olivia Mashigo at Olivia.Mashigo@psa.co.za. 

Applications for the Johannesburg region should be sent to Stefan Viljoen at Stefan.viljoen@psa.co.za. 

All applications should reach the respective Provincial Managers by close of business on 9 June 2023.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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